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Mr. Ayers, I don't know if this statement will make it to the docket since it won't be hand delivered, but I 
wanted to reiterate how important it is to include everyone in the initial public meetings. We have a neighbor 
that attended one of the meetings last Nov 2016 about the Cleveland Matthews project. A few months ago, he 
told my husband that he went to battle with DEP and got the line moved off his property. Essentially, that 
meant that his segment was eliminated and ours chosen. Our properties are only about 1/2 mile or so from each 
other. This is an example of a decision made or influenced by public comment, as a result of attending the 
public meeting. It seems not knowing or not understanding the importance of the meeting definitely put those 
people at a disadvantage that did not attend. Thank you, Kimberly Canady 
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